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I do not support Maine to be sanctuary state for people seeking transgender surgeries 
or for people seeking abortions.  Maine taxes should not be used for this purpose.  
MaineCare already provides much of these services for in-state residents.  We do not 
need out of state people coming in to the state seeking these services as well.


